

## Photography and Filming Consent – September 2018 to September 2019

We like to keep a photographic record of what goes on in school and on the visits the children make. We also like to share our children's achievements, events, news and other important information on our social media platforms such as Facebook and Twitter and on our website.

Please tick the relevant boxes below:

	Diagonalista
	Please tick the relevant box below
I am happy for the school to take photographs of my child	
I am happy for photographs of my child to be used on the school website	
I am happy for photographs of my child to be used in printed school materials (for example the school newsletter)	
I am happy for photographs of my child to be used in internal school displays	
I am happy for photographs of my child to be used in the media (for example local newspapers)	
I am happy for photographs of my child to be used on social media such as Facebook and Twitter	
I am happy for the school to take videos of my child for promotional purposes (for example on the school website)	
I am <u>NOT</u> happy for the school to take or use photographs or videos of my child	
Name of Child: Class:	
Signed:	
Relationship to child:	